
 

 

Thank you for bringing your
Hearts of Gold!

 
Thank you to everyone who attended, donated, volunteered, sponsored, bid on

auction items, and continues to support our mission here at Crisis House!

Bringing together familiar faces and those who were hearing about Crisis
House for the first time after three long years without an in-person event was

so special.

We raised enough money to send at least 40 kids to camp this summer
and furnish multiple homes for families entering our

domestic violence programs!

We are incredibly grateful and can't thank you enough for your generous
support. Stay tuned for details about our upcoming events and ways you can

get more involved with Crisis House!

You can click here if you are interested in supporting
​Crisis House by becoming a monthly partner.

https://donate.crisishouse.org/give/435187/#!/donation/checkout
https://donate.crisishouse.org/give/435187/#!/donation/checkout
https://photos.app.goo.gl/BKfm6A9yW1t4ZvYQ8


Click the photo below to view and download
the pictures from the event!

  

Click here to give us your feedback about the
event!

Follow us on social media!
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